
Printed on: 19/05/2022 09:10:10

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/05/2022  20:54:512022/1496/L AMEND Caroline Hill I object to the proposed projecting sign fixed onto the Listed fa¿ade of this building. This would be totally out of 

keeping with the design and red brick of this very special Victorian fa¿ade. It would also be also quite 

unnecessary and superfluous if the fixed display board is approved. 

Please refuse permission for the projecting sign.
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